
 

Dear parents due to LOCK DOWN. We have planned to engage the 

children with some opportunities to utilize their time effectively. Kindly 

take it seriously  

ST. BENEDICT ACADMY 

CLASS – 1
ST

 

SUBJEC -MATHS 

Chapter – 1 

Revisions 

1.  Write number counting 1 – 100 

2. Students will make or paste few pictures to show big and small, long and short, 

more or less and equal to. 

For Example:- 

    Long                     Short 

 

 

              Big                                                                                            small 

    

  

 

 

 

 

          More     Less                                                                       

 

  

 



CHAPTER – 2 

Number up to   10 

1. Read the number and their spellings loudly and write in your copy. 

1 – One 

2 – Two 

3 – Three 

4 – Four 

5 – Five 

6 – Six 

7 – Seven 

8 – Eight 

9 – Nine 

10 – Ten 

2. Comparison of Number 

   >   - is greater than. 

   <  - is less than 

   =  - is equal to 

 Write > , < or =  in                  to compare these Numbers. 

4                 3                         5                5                          8              2                        

6                9                         10               1                          6               4 

4. Draw and color corresponding to given numbers. 

   4     - 

   7 

   5  

   8 

   9 

   1 

   2 

5. Write the number that come just before. 

     _______ 7              _______   9            _______   10           _______   2 

6. Write the number that comes just after. 

    9   ________          5   ________           3  ________          

    8  ________          7   ________          9   ________ 

7. Write the number that comes in between. 

    2  _______  4               7  _______  9                1  _______  3 

    5  _______  7              4  _______  6                 3  _______  5 



8. Write table from 2 to 5 

 

Note:-    

Please help your ward to take good care of the note book and also make sure 

that the presentation in the note book is up to the mark.  

You are requested to send the note book when schools reopen. 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 


